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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
The children in year 3 and 4 will be holding a coffee morning for their parents 
and family on the 25th March. This event is being held in order to raise money 
for the Father Hudson society. Children will be selling baked goods and hot 
drinks. The event will be held in the school hall and will start at 9.15am to 
10.15am.  
 
 
Important Information: 

• Payment: Please note that payment for the coffee and treats will be 
taken by cash only. 

• Baked Goods: We kindly ask that each child brings in some baked goods 
to share. This could be anything from cookies to cupcakes, and we 
appreciate your support in making this event a success. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there and helping raise funds for a worthy 
cause.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Miss Hinton and Miss Savage.  
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